
The Emperor’s New Clothes  What an amazing performance our children put on last 
Tuesday at Harrogate Theatre!  After a tour of the theatre and several rehearsals, the 
children performed two flawless performances of ‘The Emperor’s New Clothes’ to parents 

and family members!  

End of Year School 
Play  This evening’s 
performance at the 
Methodist Hall has 
been postponed.  It 
will now be on 
Thursday at 11am. 

Goodbye Miss 
Thackray  Miss 
Thackray will be 
leaving us at the end 
of term as she will 
be starting her new 
job in educational 

recruitment over the summer.  Miss Thackray has been a brilliant colleague and 
friend to us all, especially Class 1, and we will miss her but wish her good luck.  We 
have appointed Miss Sarah Taylor to replace her, and she will be joining the Class 1 
team from September.  

Harewood House  We are looking forward to our end of year school trip to 
Harewood House on Wednesday.  Please make sure that the children are wearing 
full school uniform but they can wear trainers/comfortable shoes as there will be 
quite a bit of walking around the grounds.  Thank you.  

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly is on Thursday 21st July at 2.45pm at school.  Following 
this, there will be a Leavers’ Picnic at Brimham Rocks from 4-6pm.  Parents will 
need to collect their children from the main carpark at 6pm.  Thank you. 

After School Club  From September, we will unfortunately not be running ‘After School Club’ on Friday 
evenings.  Sorry for the inconvenience this may cause.  

And finally…In what turned out to be another challenging year, I am 
delighted with the progress that we have made as a school.  Our inspection in 
February recognised the tremendous work of the staff and children and the 
ongoing resilience and ‘can do’ attitude shown by all, makes me very proud 
of our great school.  I hope you all have wonderful summer holidays and I 

look forward to seeing you all again in September.  Best wishes to you all. 

SUMMERBRIDGE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
  18th July 2022

18 July - School Play at 
5.30pm at Methodist 
Hall 

20 July - Harewood 
House 

21 July Leavers’ 
Assembly and picnic 

22 July - Break up 

5 Sept - CPD Day 

6 Sept - Children return 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

go on Safari’’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s go on Safari’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Riotous Royalty’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Trade and Economics’ 


